
ur bargaining team is working hard to secure a 
strong new contract.

From Day One, we have made it clear that patient 
care is our number one priority. That’s why we have 
emphasized vital safe staffing changes so patients 
get the individual time and care needed, as well as 
proposed improvements to wages and benefits to 
retain and attract the best nurses in the field. 

We continue to call on Southern California Hospital of 
Hollywood to put patients before profits and work with 
us on a strong new contract.

O Our next bargaining dates are 
October 3 and 4. 

Continue to show your support 
for our Bargaining Team by 

Standing United 
& WEARING PURPLE

Questions? Contact our Bargaining Team or Interim 
Union Rep/Organizer Nadia Abrasaldo at (626) 318-9137 or by 
email at abrasaldon@seiu121rn.org

Southern California Hospital at Hollywood Bargaining Update

ARE YOU RECEIVING ALL 
THREE REST BREAKS?

Today, hospital management admitted to only giving RNs two rest breaks per shift.    
Under the law, hospitals must give us one uninterrupted rest break for every four hours 

of work, along with two 30-minute meal periods (unless one meal period is waived).

Contact a Bargaining Team Member today if you are 
only receiving two rest breaks or less. 

PATIENT CARE IS 
OUR BOTTOM LINE


